Candidate for Board of Directors:  LISA CHANG
I grew up watching Michelle Kwan and always had a special spot for figure skating. My daughter started skating almost 5 years ago. She became more serious about skating around 2 years ago, so we have been coming to Yerba Buena almost every day since. My daughter also joined the San Francisco Ice Theatre Preliminary Team and won the National Championship in 2019, where I then served as co-manager this year. I am interested in becoming a member of the Board of Directors for the Skating Club of San Francisco, because it is a natural fit for me as a parent of a competitive skater. Our family has received many loves and support from Yerba Buena, SCSF, and SFIT from the past couple years, and I feel it is our turn to give back and put in more effort.  

Thank you,

Lisa Chang

